

مدرسة الاسيوية الدولية الخاص **ASIAN INTERNATIONAL (P) SCHOOL**

AIS RWS/ PARENTS/2025-26/ 22

30th June 2025

CIRCULAR NO. 22 SURVEY ON INVESTIGATING SCHOOL ATTENDANCE **AMONG YOUNG CHILDREN**

Dear Parents(of KG TO Gr-3),

Greetings!

Please find annexed a communication received from ADEK regarding a parental survey on investigating school attendance among young children in the Abu Dhabi Emirate.

The survey is part of a research work sponsored by the Abu Dhabi Early Childhood authority and conducted by the Abu Dhabi university. Your feedback is vital to the success of this research which will help shape strategies to improve education across the Emirate.

Kindly submit your feedback by clicking the QR code in the annexed flyer.

Best Regards,

ANZAR ABDUL

PRINCIPAL







Investigating School Attendance Among Young Children in Abu Dhabi

Dr. Qilong Zhang & Dr. Ghadah Al Murshidi

We are conducting a parent survey to understand better the factors that support or hinder school attendance among young children in Abu Dhabi.

Your insights, as a parent of a child aged 5 to 8 attending a nursery or school in Abu Dhabi, are vital to the success of this research. Your feedback will help shape strategies to improve education across the Emirate.

This research is sponsored by the Abu Dhabi Early Childhood Authority and conducted by the UAE University. The survey is anonymous and takes only **5–10** minutes to complete.

Please scan the QR code below to learn more and take part!



